
 

  

 

 

 

28th February 2023 

 

Dear Parent(s) / Guardian(s) and Students of Psychology, 

To support the return of Mrs Leong after her period of absence, all Lower Sixth / Year 12 

Psychology lessons will be taught by Ms. Harford-Fox (Principal of The Ladies’ College), Dr 

Mitchell (Deputy Principal - Pastoral) and Mr Roughsedge (Deputy Principal - Academic 

Operations) through until Easter. All three teachers are experienced A-level Psychology teachers. 

Mrs Leong will meet with students and parents to discuss student progress at Parents’ Evening on 

Wednesday for the group that she would normally teach all lessons to. Mr Roughsedge will discuss 

progress with the other two groups that would normally be taught by both Mr Roughsedge and 

Mrs Leong. This has been explained to students. 

We hope that you appreciate that this supports both students and Mrs Leong. Please do contact me 

should you have any questions. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Mr Howard Barnes 

Director of Studies 

The Ladies’ College 

 

Sixth Forms in Partnership 


